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Headline News; Everett Smith Group Investments for 2017 

2016 has proved to be a 
year of continued 

growth for the ESG 

group. As part of the 

group strategy there has 
been continued invest-

ment by acquisition and 

further investment in 
fixed assets which will 

improve technical capability. 

Calibration UK (located in Wigan) has come on 
board, which provides another dimension to the 

calibration capability of the group. Calibration UK 

have been established for 25 years, and is a UKAS 

accredited Dimensional calibration laboratory. 
Welcome to the group. 

Nathan Smith our group CEO approved a further 

round of investment 
including a new 

Torque Loader for the 

Harrogate HQ. This  
allows a vast im-

provement  to the 

torque calibrations 

which can be done on customer equipment. The 
new loader will allow other torque systems to be 

moved within the group. The current rig at the Har-

rogate HQ will be moved to Weston-super-Mare, 
and the calibration unit from Weston-super-Mare 

will be transferred to Climatic Services. The  

 

objective is to make Climatic Services better 
able to do more calibrations in house, offering 

a better service, and reducing costs. 

Calibration UK Ltd will feel the benefit of a 

pair of new temperature reference blocks. The 
team at Wigan will be able to calibrate ther-

mometers and temperature probes across a 

temperature range 
of ï30°C to 660°

C. Also a new 

field thermocouple 
and process cali-

brator will be added to in house calibration as-

sets for process control simulations. A set com-

prising of a Transmille 16th/17th Edition elec-
trical calibrator, and a Transmille multi func-

tion calibrator, are to become a part of their in 

house calibrators, improving the companyôs all 
round calibration capability. This will allow the 

calibration of Meggers, Loops, RCD  Testers, 

Multimeters and 
Clamp Meters sav-

ing time and reduc-

ing costs.  

The objective is to 
improve the calibration capabilities the group 

is able to offer to our customers. To allow this 

to come to fruition, a further shift around of 
fixed  assets has happened, Tony Cox has been 

a busy man.  

Here at Pullman HQ to cover work we do for the food, medical and pharma-
ceutical companies, we have had to improve our mass calibrators, and have 

introduced two KERN precision PET balances. These are state of the art, and 

allow us to calibrate mass using the best sensor technologies available.  

We also recognised a need to improve the gas flow capabilities to ensure that 
we move with the pace of technological change within 

the medical device sector. To do this we have purchased 

a 600l/min primary standard laminar flow element offering highly accurate 
flow and volume measurements, which will give us excellent flow calibrations 

for a demanding sector. 

The final investments come in the form of two specific high voltage resistance 
boxes. These were brought on board to further enhance the work we are doing 

with METREL.  
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Adrian Helps and Dougie Marshall will both 

be able to see 2017 in, enjoying the luxury of 

new vans. It is the first time in Pullman his-

tory that new vans will have been purchased, 
but not before both of the old transits will 

have achieved inter stellar mileage. Both of 

the vans have the tools available to allow them 
to function in their roles, they now have mo-

bile office capabilities, the tools needed to 

travel effectively and communicate with the 
customer in an effective and professional man-

ner. Additionally we are conscious of our car-

bon footprint and the need to meet our envi-

ronmental responsibilities, so both vehicles 
meet the ECO 6 emissions requirements.  

Additionally Gary Tate has a new vehicle, allowing fleet vehicles to be moved between Group locations. 

Happy and safe driving Gents. 

Pullman Instruments drivers get early Christmas present 

Climatic Services  Pullman Instruments 

 

To support our continued 

growth, we have a new member 

of staff at Pullman, Wayne Patti-
son, who has worked for us be-

fore, rejoined us on 3rd January 

2017. He will be strengthening 
the calibration team in the main 

laboratory, providing another 

skill set that will benefit the  
company. We want to welcome 

him on board. 
 

Climatic Services continues to 

build on a solid year on year per-

formance, and to support a very 
loyal customer base. With this 

growth come some changes in 

personnel. We would like to wel-
come David McClelland, who 

will be tasked to help Lesley, 

Tony and Ross build up the cali-
bration service in Scotland. Wel-

come to the Group David. 

 

Flow-Mon 

 

Matthew Barlow joins Flow-Mon 
as its new Commercial Manager.  

Matt joins Flow-Mon following a 

thirty year career with the British 
Army, where he was formerly 

Deputy Chief of Staff within the 

HQ Aviation Reconnaissance 
Force.  He brings with him the 

people and organisational skills 

needed to help drive the business 

forward. 
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